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PWCC/UBC Student Travel Award
The Poplar and Willow Council of Canada is inviting students to apply for the PWCC/UBC Student Travel Award.
 The PWCC/UBC Student Travel Award is open to students (PhD, Masters and Undergraduate) studying in Canada and conducting research on poplars and willows in Canada.  Students should be PWCC members.  
In 2015, funding is to support student participation at the Annual Meeting of the PWCC to be held at the Lake Duparquet Research Station, Abitibi-Temiscamingue, Quebec from 15 to 18th September 2015.  The award is to support the costs of transportation, accommodation, meals and registration (max $1,000).  
Submissions will be evaluated against the following criteria: 
· Compatibility with the objectives of PWCC
· Relationship to the themes of the meeting (see below)
· Demonstrated financial need
Themes for the 2015 PWCC Annual Meeting:
· Poplar and willow management in natural settings
· Site reclamation with poplar and willow
[bookmark: _GoBack]Applications should be submitted to poplar@poplar.ca by JULY 15, 2015 **NEW DATE**
Note:
· Recipients must be prepared to provide a presentation on their work at the event.
· A recipient’s employer and/or educational institution should indicate what level of support they will be providing.
· Recipients must provide a post-conference 2 pager indicating what they learned and how it is relevant to their research and professional development.
See the attachment below for the First Call for Abstracts

	
Call for abstracts.docx
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Call for abstracts

PWCC2015, Lake Duparquet Research Station, Abitibi-Temiscamingue, Qc
15-18th September 2015

Dear Colleague,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to the 2015 Annual meeting of the Poplar and Willow Council of Canada. This year the annual meeting will take place in the Abitibi-Temiscamingue region of North Western Quebec under a reduced format (20 to 30 participants). This format will facilitate discussions among participants and logistics of field visits.

We are pleased to announce that the Call for Abstracts is now open to members, up to May 15th. The meeting allows for only 12 spots for oral talks; if these are not filled by May 15th, call for abstracts will be open to non-members of PWCC. Attendants will also have the opportunity to present posters. You can submit an abstract as of now by filling out the form at: http://ccps2015.uqat.ca/ (still under construction). You are invited to present an oral before May 15th under 2 themes:

1) Poplar and willow management in natural settings

2) Site reclamation with poplar and willow

You can also submit an abstract for a poster presentation on any subject.

Only one abstract can be submitted per each presenting author.  

The meeting venue is the Lake Duparquet Research and Teaching Forest research station of University of Quebec in Abitibi-Temiscamingue (http://ferld.uqat.ca/station/stationE.htm),  located in a natural setting of the boreal forest, on the shore of Lake Hebecourt.  

We look forward to seeing you in Abitibi-Temiscamingue this year!



For further information, contact:
Annie DesRochers

Chair CCPS2015 Local Organising Committee
ccps2015@uqat.ca
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